
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, April 25, 2023 8:38 AM 
'Wendy Kraft' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/25/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02851-2023 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Morning, Wendy Kraft. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20230001, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: wendy643=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <wendy643=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Wendy 
Kraft 
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 2:07 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

(We are seniors and need a break in cost of electric. It keeps skyrocketing, pis us us in mind. 
Help to lower costsPlease share your thoughts here.) 

Thank you, 

Wendy Kraft 
4425 Petal Dr, Unit 106 
Naples FL, 34112-6335 
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